

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 22nd November 2013

Dates for Your Diary

Tuesday 26th November Year 6 Height, Weight and Sight with School Nurse.

Tuesday 3rd December Last Dodgeball Club this Term.

Tuesday 10th December Christmas Play 2 p.m. and 6 p.m. performances.

Wednesday 11th December Last Film Club this Term.

Friday 13th December Class 3 Children Singing at Luncheon Club (Randolph Centre)

Tuesday 17th December Christmas Parties

Wednesday 18th December School Christmas Lunch.

Friday 20th December Toy Day, break up for Christmas Holidays.

Monday 6th January 2014 Back to School.

Children in Need

We would like to say a big thank you to Kimberly Clark who spent the whole day last Friday in her onesie, even going shopping in it, to raise money for Children in Need. She raised £65 which is fantastic. Also Peter and Anne Marshall who gave £10 to add to our donation, thanks to you both

Contact Information

I would just like to remind parents to inform school if you change address, home telephone number or mobile phone number. If we need to contact you quickly we will need to have your current contact details. Your help in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Pupils of the Week

Class 1 Cole Taylor

Class 2 Matty Coatsworth

Class 3 Hannah Clark

Well done to you all!



Christmas Plays

As you know we are holding our Christmas Play on Tuesday 10th December, performances are at 2.00 p.m. and 6.00 p.m. at the Cornestone Christian Centre. We will be selling raffle tickets at both performances, which we will then draw in school the following day. We would be very

greatful for any raffle prizes that you could donate to school, please send them in by Friday 6th December. To order your tickets for the performance would you please fill in the slip on the bottom of the enclosed letter and return it to school with payment as soon as possible.



Butterwick Appeal

Harriet Mitchell from Class 1 will be doing a 1.8 km run on Sunday 1st December in aid of Butterwick. If you would like to sponsor Harriet please see her mum, Penny, on the yard or contact school and we will pass on the message. Thank you.

Lip Balm

If your child <u>NEEDS</u> to use lip balm while at school during the winter months, please send it in to school with a label with your child's name on. It must then be handed in to their class teacher and your child will be allowed to apply it at break time.